UNIVERSITEIT TWENTE.

To: Dr. P.K. Mandal, Programme Director AM

From: Programme Committee AM (OLC-TW)

FACULTY OF ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING, MATHEMATICS AND COMPUTER SCIENCE

FROM
DATE
PAGE

T x 31 53 489 3380
7 June 2021
1 of 1

PC-AM@utwente.nl
OUR REFERENCE
CC:

EWI21/BOZ/10407/MvdK
-

SUBJECT

Recommendation Book Linear Optimization

Slowing

Dear Programme Director,

We have discussed the evaluation of Module 2, and the comments point at the book of Linear Optimization that should receive attention. Students hardly use the book, which is a pity as it is quite expensive. This situation is undesirable. We know the lecturer is thinking of adopting new material, but we recommend that this new book is given priority for the coming academic year.

Best regards,

Hil Meijer Chair PC-AM